
January 29, 2020

Commissioner Joyce Dudley
Commission on POST
860 Stillwater Road, Suite 100
West Sacramento, CA 95605

Re: The Appointment of Eric Schmidt to the POST Advisory Committee

Dear Commissioner Dudley:

I would like to advise the Commission that as of March 1, 2020, the Peace Officers Research
Association of California (PORAC) is proud to recommend, Fresno County Sheriffs Deputy
Eric Schmidt for the appointment to the California Commission on Peace Officers Standards and
Training (POST) Advisory Committee.

PORAC has long been a leader in fighting to enhanc.e public safety, uphold professional training
standards, and to protect the rights of peace officers. We are confident Deputy Schmidt will
continue to provide a consummate dedication to establishing the highest of training standards for
California peace officers.

With that said, we would also like to thank Upland Police Captain Marcelo Blanco for his
commitment and service on the advisory board. We are extremely grateful for his years of
service on the Advisory board.

We look forward to Deputy Schmidt's appointment and working with him on future standards
and training issues.
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